
    

             May 9, 2018 
           
 
Greetings Schuetzen Shooters; 
 
  

The summer is almost upon us, and time to start thinking about the ISSA  
International matches, July 30 through August 3, 2018, at the beautiful 
Whittington Center. This year the BPCR National matches are going to be held 
that same week, so the campgrounds will be more crowded than last year. 
 Our registration is Sunday, July 29th, with the competition beginning 
Monday, July 30th.  I believe we will be able to move into the Coors Pavilion, on 
Saturday the 28th, to set up our preparation areas and Scoring Shed. 
 Once again, we are going to need Line Safety Officers for every match. If 
you are not shooting an event, please volunteer to walk the line. Anything you 
can do to help will be greatly appreciated. 
 I hope this past year has been good for all of you and I look forward to 
seeing you at the match. Have a safe trip. 
 
 
     See you there, 
 
        
 
 
     J.Eric Keel 
     ISSA President 
 


